
 
RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 

Bowling Committee 
February 1, 2018 

 
The meeting was called to order by Co-Chair Sue Wilson at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board 
Room.   
 
PRESENT:  Co-Chair Sue Wilson and Committee Members Darrel Larson, Bruce Lamb, Jim 
Powell, Chet Sharpe, Roger Beebe, Ron Shasteen, Lovie Tiedje, Fred Jones and Don Meyer 
 
RCSC STAFF:  RCSC Director of Bowling Randy Johnson 
 
GUESTS:  None 
 
APPROVAL OF PRIOR MEETING SUMMARY:  The Summary from the January 4, 2018 
meeting was approved. 
 
Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling:  Randy reported on all upcoming tournaments 
as follows; Strike Force at Lakeview Lanes on February 25, 2018; Sun City Open April 29 -30 
and March 5-6 at both Lakeview and Bell Lanes; Arizona State Senior Tournament on October 
20-21 and 27-28 at both Bell and Lakeview Lanes.  All RCSC cardholders that are league 
members are eligible to win a free bowling ball compliments of Ebonite.  Details are posted at 
both centers and the winners, one man and one woman, will be announced on March 5, 2018. 
Format for the “Ladies Break the Bank Tournament” has changed and is posted at both Centers.   
 
Di Tormanen, USBC League Director:  Don Meyer reported in Di Tormanen’s absence that 
the USBC Metro Tournaments applications are available at both Bell and Lakeview Lanes.  
 
Lovie Tiedje, Sun City Hall of Fame President:  Lovie informed the Committee that the 
luncheon to honor John Marvel and Mary Riemer’s induction to the Hall of Fame will be held 
at Palmbrook Country Club on February 24, 2018 at noon.    
 
Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: Roger Beebe reported that 
applications are available for the Doubles Tournament scheduled for March 3, 2018 at 
Lakeview Lanes.  
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business:   Discussion was held concerning reports of oiling equipment for lanes and 
bowling machines needing attention. 
 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 9:35am. 
 
Next meeting:  March 1, 2018 at 9:00am - Lakeview Board Room 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Darrel Larson, Secretary 

Bowling Committee Meeting Summary 
February 1, 2018 
 


